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12th October 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As we are fast approaching the end of a busy first half-term, there are a number of things I 
would like to remind you about before we finish. 

End of term – 19th October 
School closes for half term on Friday 19th October at 2pm.  This will be a non-uniform day 
and there will be no After School Club that day.  School will re-open at 8.55am on Monday 
29th October. 
 
Parents Evening – 6th and 7th November 
We will be holding Parents Evening on Tuesday 6th November or Wednesday 7th November.  
You will receive an appointment letter after half-term. 
 
Bonfire Night Lunch 
Our School Cook, Sue Daley is organising a Bonfire themed lunch to take place on 
Monday  5th November. All children are welcome to have a lunch on that day and join in 
with the fun.  The cost of the meal is £2.50.  Please see attached menu. 

Also…. 

Creative Writing Fortnight 
On behalf of the staff can I say a huge thank you to all the parents and carers who attended 
our Creative Writing Fortnight.  We hope you enjoyed it and it gave you an insight of what 
your children are doing in school.  Look out for a new curriculum area next term! 
 
Supervision 
Playground gates are open earlier and children are allowed into the playground, however I 
must remind you that there is no supervision from school during this time and parents are 
responsible for their children until the doors are open by a member of staff.  

And finally…….Dogs 

May I remind parents again not to bring dogs beyond the school gates at the start and end 
of the school day. Thanks for your help in this matter. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

P Casey (Headteacher) 

 

                                                 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


